
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents 

We are asking for donations of 'walkman' type CD players that perhaps people have lying around but 
no longer use now that technology has moved on. We loaned out several sets during lockdown and 
only have one left. If you have one at home that you are willing to donate/ return, we would be very 
grateful if you could let us have it. We would make very good use of it! 
 
We have some fabulous quality audio books on CDs which the children love to listen to during guided 
reading time. We'd love to reinstate this if possible.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at sky@minchschool.net. 
Best wishes! 
Ms McCarron 
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